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Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to invite you to join us for our ‘Concert for the King’.  This 

will take place on the school field on Friday 5th May from 2pm-3pm. 

 

The children will be performing songs they have learnt this year and the 

Green Park Sing and Sign Choir will also be making an appearance. 

 

Please bring a chair if you are able to.  The children will be performing from 

the cordoned-off performance area and we ask that parents watch from 

outside this area.  Parents who have pre-arranged appointments on this day, 

and so would need to leave early, are asked to confirm this with the office 

before the day of the concert, so that children are not pulled away from the 

performance. 

 

Following the concert, children will be collected from the usual places. 

 

Please park considerately if you are coming by car and do not park on the 

zig-zag lines. 

 

Refreshments and a raffle will be held during the performance, so please 

bring some money too! 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  Entrance to the field is via the Green Gate. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Richard Hawkins 

Head Teacher 

The Linces 

Buckland 

Dover 

CT16 2BN 

01304 822663 

headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 

www.greenparkcps.co.uk 

 


